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Hello, 

 

I vehemently oppose any changes to the current mail in voting system for Oregon. It 

is an amazing system that I wish was implemented across the country. Folks should 

not have to wait in line for hours to be able to vote. 

 

During the 2024 election, some states had an astronomical amount of bomb threats 

at multiple voting places. Do not allow something like that be allowed to happen here. 

 

Keep mail in voting. It's great, easy to do and allows everyone the chance to vote. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mackenzie Ryan 


